
NHB Community Grants Scheme 2017/18 

APPLICATION SUMMARY – Grant  HIGHER 
 
Ref: H1 
 

PROJECT NAME: 
 

Haybridge Community Sports Centre 
Equipment U[grade and Replacement 

Organisation: 
 

Haybridge Community Sports Centre 

Amount of Funding Requested: 
 

£22,710 

Total Cost of Project: 
 

£26,265 

Location of Project: 
 

Brake Lane, Hagley 

Aim of Project: To provide a sustainable and accessible “all 
purpose” sports facility for the residents of 
Hagley, a growing and thriving community.  

 

Category 
 

Comments 

1. Signed by Ward Councillor 
and supporting comments. 

 

Yes – Cllr Steve Colella 

2. Evidence of how the impact 
of growth on the 
community will be met by 
the project. 

 
 
 

The Hagley area for which the Communit Sports 
Centre provides a service, has seen a substantial 
growth in new housing which includes the 
Wychbury Fields, Lyttleton Grange and other 
larger developments in Sweetpool Lane and Park 
Road, including the new Retirement Village. 
 
Further details were also included. 

3.  Evidence that the Project is 
sustainable (if applicable)? 

 

The new and replacement equipment will enable 
more people to use the facility and increase 
income from the fee paying gym users. 
Full details of annual turnover etc were included 
within the application. 

4. Evidence that the Project 
has other funding streams 
in place (if applicable)? 

 

See application for full details. 

5. Which Council Strategic 
Purpose does it meet?  

 

Yes – supporting details provided. 

Help me to live my life 
independently 

Yes 

Help me to be financially 
independent 

 



Keep my place safe and looking 
good 

Yes 

Help me run a successful 
business 

Yes 

Provide good things for me to 
see, do and visit 

Yes 

Help me find somewhere to live 
in my locality 

 

6. Details of any Additional 
Information Provided  

 
 
 
 
 

By investing in newer, more up to date equipment 
for our fitness suite which will provide a facility for 
our local residents to keep fit and health and 
encourage community cohesion.  Investment in 
this project will mitigate against the decline of the 
current facilities, enable new growth and f uture 
sustainability.  The investment will also prevent 
residents having to travel further afield to 
neighbouring towns.  The commitment of the 
Council to provide additional new housing in the 
area, we feel should also reflect the facilities that 
the local area has to offer. 
 

 


